
From: Lorna Bailey
To: Nathan Wessler
Cc: Jeffrey Sheffel; Michele Anzalone
Subject: Records request -Cell Site Simulators
Date: Wednesday, May 21, 2014 9:24:48 AM

Dear Mr. Wessler,
 
This is regarding the estimate of fees responsive to items 9 and 10 from January, 2010 to present of
your records request for cell site simulators. This research is extensive and requires a full time
employee to read and review the case file for every single case created by the police department
from January 1, 2010 to present. The research will take approximately six months to complete at a
labor cost of approximately $28.26 per hour. The estimated total cost will be $29,390.40 which will
require a fifty percent deposit in order for staff to proceed with the research.
 
Please reply confirming that you will accept these fees and if staff should proceed with the research.
 
Lorna B.
 
 
 

From: Nathan Wessler [mailto:nwessler@aclu.org] 
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mailto:MANZALONE@hollywoodfl.org


 

From: Lorna Bailey [mailto:LBAILEY@hollywoodfl.org] 
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 3:53 PM
To: Nathan Wessler
Subject: Records request -Cell Site Simulators
 
Dear Mr. Wessler,
 
This is in response to your records request dated February 28, 2014 regarding use of Cell Site
Simulators.
 
Items 1 through 7
 
We do not possess or have purchased a cell site simulator, therefore; we do not have
records in reference items one through seven.
 



 
Lorna B.
 

From: Nathan Wessler [mailto:nwessler@aclu.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2014 11:18 AM
To: Lorna Bailey
Subject: RE: Records request
 
Ms. Bailey,
 
Thank you for your email response and for your call yesterday. I look forward to receiving additional
information once your office has processed the request.
 
Sincerely,
Nathan
_______________________________________________ 
Nathan Freed Wessler 
Staff Attorney | Speech, Privacy, and Technology Project 
American Civil Liberties Union 
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